
JUNE 9, 2023 HARC STREET NAME RESEARCH AD-HOC SUBCOMMITTE MEETING NOTES 

Lloyd House 

 

12pm meeting begins 

 

Mark Farkas reads portion of Mayor’s letter on renaming streets in city as it pertains to HARC 

 

Proposed names discussed and passed by Subcmte for full HARC vote 

 

City representative present as were members of the public 

 

Members of the public suggested proposed names which the subcmte agreed to send along to the full 

membership of HARC for a vote 

 

Decided on next Ad-Hoc committee date of July 14  

 

12:45 meeting adjourns 


